Karen A. Donato, S.M.

Acting Branch Chief, Enhanced Dissemination and Utilization Branch 
Coordinator, Overweight and Obesity Research Applications 
Division for the Application of Research Discoveries 
National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute 

31 Center Dr.

Building 31, Room 4A10

MSC 2480

Bethesda, MD  20892-2480

July 7, 2009
Dear Ms. Donato,

I am writing to confirm the CITY/COUNTY, STATE's participation in the NIH We Can!™ [CITY/COUNTY] Program. Through our participation, we agree to complete all of the following activities in one year:

· Send a letter of commitment from the city mayor or county executive to We Can! program staff and publicly announce involvement through a mayoral or county executive proclamation to the city or county

· Provide We Can! information or activities to city or county employees

· Implement four or more We Can! parent programs/curricula

· Implement four or more We Can! youth programs/curricula

· Host four or more We Can! community outreach events

· Work with local partners to implement We Can! programming 

· Pursue local We Can! media coverage 
· Submit an abstract of our year’s We Can! activities to be posted on the We Can! website

Sincerely,

[MAYOR/COUNTY EXECUTIVE]
CITY, STATE
